
Welcome to Nanaimo Christian School! NCS has been offering quality Christian
education to the Nanaimo, Ladysmith and Oceanside area for 40 years!

In community, NCS pursues Christ-centered educational excellence that
equips students to live Biblically, act responsibly, work cooperatively,
communicate effectively and achieve success in who God has called them
to be.

Thank you for your interest in joining together with us on the educational journey
for your family. If you have not already had a tour of our campus, please contact
admissions to arrange a time to meet. We would be happy to answer any
questions you may have and talk about the exciting opportunities that are
available with our “student-first” approach to learning. Admissions can be
reached at 250-754-4512 ext. 6 or by e-mail at dawna.ferris@ncsnanaimo.com.

Completed applications need to be received by May 1st for the start of the next
school year. After it has been determined that there is space available in the
grades requested, and we feel we are able to provide a suitable program for your
child, we will arrange an interview with one of our Principals. Applications cannot
be approved without attending an interview. A “New Student Orientation” will be
scheduled prior to the start of the school year.

We want to partner with you, the parent, to provide an education that serves your
child for the rest of their life. We look forward to working with you in the future!

Blessings,

Dawna Ferris Cheryl van Zyl
Admissions Elementary Principal
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